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PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF WIS. STATS. 62.23: 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE ZONING/PLANNING 

COMMISSION WILL RECONVENE TO MEET AND HOLD A PUBLIC 

HEARING ON TUESDAY May 14, 2019 AT 6:30 PM AT THE VILLAGE HALL, 

101 S MAIN ST 

 
(A QUORUM OF VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS MAY BE PRESENT AT THIS HEARING) 

       

 
 

THE VILLAGE OF MERRILLAN ZONING/PLANNING COMISSIONERS WILL MEET AND HOLD 
PUBLIC HEARING ON THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONAL USE APPLICATION ON TUESDAY  
MAY 14, 2019 AT THE VILLAGE HALL, 101 S MAIN STREET, MERRILLAN, WISCONSIN, AT 6:30 
PM. 
 
THE FOLLOWING APPLICANT IS APPLYING FOR A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT PER VILLAGE  
ORDINANCES SEC. 13-1-43 (d) (7) TO OBTAIN A KENNEL LICENSE AS PRESCRIBED IN 
VILLAGE ORDINANCE SEC. 7-1-3 (b) TO PERMIT THE APPLICANT TO HAVE MORE THAN TWO 
(2) DOGS AND OR TWO (2) CATS IN A R-1 RESIDENTIAL DISTRICT: 
 

 

Applicant:        Amanda Haessly 
             401 Oakwood Place  
             Merrillan, WI, 54754 

 

 
After hearing and considering public comment, the Zoning/Planning Commissioners will then make their 
recommendation to the Village Board. The Village Board will then, upon their recommendation, make a 
decision to deny or grant the foregoing Conditional Use application, at the regular Village Board meeting 
on May  14, 2019, that will immediately follow at the conclusion of the Zoning/Planning Commissioners 
public hearing and meeting. 
 
 

Notification of this Public Hearing will be Published in the Banner Journal in the Weeks  
of April 29, 2019 and May 6, 2019. 
 
Notification of this Public Hearing has been posted in the Village of Merrillan April 22, 2019 at the 
Village of Merrillan website and the municipal bulletin board.  
 
 

Penny Danielson, Clerk 

4/08/2019 
 
 


